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Written testimony in support of SB 2137 

 Dear Senate Agriculture and Veterans Affairs Committee members 

I am writing this in support of this bill. As a landowner I feel we should have the right to 
supplemental feed. We are already feeding and taking care of the wildlife year around. If that is 
either with food plots or just our agricultural land. The game and fish like to use CWD as a reason to 
not allow this. Which I believe is a poor excuse. Deer use a lot of the same watering holes and feed 
sources. I truly believe if it was a major problem in our state we would know. Supplemental feeding I 
believe is a great way to help our deer population, along with getting youth a chance to harvest and 
get excited about hunting. 

Thank you for your time and consideration 


